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Dear Parents/ Carers,           19.04.2021 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term, we hope you have all had a lovely holiday. 
 
We have started to plan out some events for this term, these are provisional and subject to the Government lifting 
restrictions. We will update you closer to the time as to whether they are able to go ahead or not. Some events, like 
Sports Day and the Race for Life will just be for the children this year but we hope to be able to invite you back again to 
join us from the next school year. 
 
Monday 3rd May   School closed for Bank Holiday 
Thursday 6th May    School closed for Election Day 
Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June Half Term 
Friday 18th June    Race for Life (for children only) 
Tuesday 6th July   School reports sent home 
Wednesday 7th July   Parents’ evening 3.30 – 5.30pm (To be confirmed nearer the time) 
Thursday 15th July   EYFS/KS1 Sports Day (for children only) 
               Year 6 Leavers’ Play to parents/carers (To be confirmed nearer the time) 
Friday 16th July    KS2 Sports Day (for children only) 
Monday 19th July   Reward afternoon 
Tuesday 20th July   Year 6 Leavers’ party 
 
On Wednesday 21st July, we break up for the Summer holidays. This will be a non-uniform day (no charge). We will be 
finishing earlier on that day and finishing times are as follows: 
1.00pm - Reception, Year 1, Year 3 and Year 5                
1.10pm - Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 
Children will all have their lunch before they finish. There will be no after school club provision on this day. 
 
Afternoon Nursery will be closed on that date. If your child accesses 30-hour provision, you can collect at 11.30am or at 
1.00pm if you wish them to stay for lunch. 
 
We will continue to follow Covid-19 guidance and keep the same procedures throughout the Summer Term. Thank you in 
anticipation of your support with this. 
 
As always if you have any concerns do not hesitate to contact school. If you have a specific query regarding your child’s 
learning, please contact the class teachers directly via the year group email addresses. All general enquiries or reporting 
an absence or Covid-19 test result need to go through the main school email.  
 
We will continue with communication and updates through: the school website, twitter, Facebook and Marvellous Me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Horton  
Headteacher 


